
Date---------------------------

From:

To:
The Chairman,
LIC, central Office
Mumbai

Through: The Sr. Divisional Manager, LIC of India, …………………

Dear Sir,

Supreme Court Order dated 11.5.2018 on CGIT

I am happy to inform you that the Hon’ble Supreme Court has passed an Order
directing LIC to consider absorption of eligible candidates who were in employment
between 20.5.1985 to 1.3.1991 as decided by the CGIT.

I had sent my application to you on --------------. I fully satisfy the conditions laid down
by the CGIT. My application was not considered for reasons best known to you.

I am submitting my application with relevant documents again for your ready
reference.

In view of the above Order of the Supreme Court, I request you to consider my
application for absorption into the services of LIC.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,


